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You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Anne

Last_Name :
Steinberger

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
Commissioners,
I strongly support Map 14 that keeps the core of current districts and communities of interest connected. I am a
resident of South Park (current District 4) and my communities of interest are more aligned with those in Map 14
than in Map 13 A. I am opposed to district lines that shift representation from rural districts to urban districts. Thank
you for your consideration
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Submit




